
Rotary Club of Falmouth, Maine USA 
  

 
 

Nathan Poore, Town Manager 

Town of Falmouth 

Falmouth Road 

Falmouth, Maine 04105 

 

RE: Community Center Project 

 

Dear Nathan, 

 

It was a pleasure speaking with you the other day. I am glad to hear all is well with you and in the Town of 

Falmouth. 

 

When we spoke you had asked me to see if the Falmouth Rotary was still interested in entertaining our 

involvement in working with the town to see if partnering with the town to build a community center? 

 

As you know this project is something that our club proposed to the town some time ago. Quality meeting space 

is something the town really needs and we are still very interested in exploring this. 

 

Please let us know when it would be a good time to meet so that we can see what options are available for us to 

be involved in this process. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Best regards, 
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David J. Jones 

Member and Past President  

Falmouth Rotary 

 

 

65 Depot Road, Falmouth, Maine 04105 

Telephone: 207-650-3455 

www.falmouthrotary.org  


